



Wren Class Newsletter - Week Beginning 24/09/2018.

We have had another very busy week in Wren Class! Especially the Doctor's Surgery in the role play house. There has been lots of wrapping and tying of bandages around 'broken' bones!

Our text of the week was the story 'Funny Bones' by Janet and Allan Ahlberg. The children enjoyed the story and drew a picture and attempted some writing, on where they would visit if they were a skeleton.

In Music the children sang along to 'Dry Bones' and then made and played musical instruments to play along to the Funny Bones story. There were lots of inventive ideas for the different sounds that could be made.

During Maths we have practised counting, ordering and recognising numbers as well as dancing to 'Numbercise' which demonstrates number formation to dance moves!

The children enjoyed Art and PE on Wednesday with the supply teacher, Mrs Brown and completed some amazing skeleton pictures and attempted making the first letter of their name out of bones.

On Thursday and Friday the children focused on 'Our Bodies'. We investigated what might happen to our bodies when we exercise and when we are resting. The children also completed some excellent work labelling parts of the body and attempted to write their own labels.

The morning arrival has been much more relaxed and the children have independently put their belongings away. So thank you for leaving your children at the pencil gate when you can.

Next week we are reading Stick Man and discussing family and friends as part of our RE topic. The children will be making a picture of their family out of small sticks so if you come across any sticks over the weekend that are small and thin enough to stick onto paper with glue please could you bring them along on Monday morning.

Lastly, we are going to start to collect recycling materials for 'junk' modelling. We will have a small dustbin in the outdoor area to store it in and the children will be able to help themselves to the items in the bin and enjoy making some models. Please bring in anything that you think would be useful to make a model that is small enough to store and can be cut with scissors. Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday!